
 

Turkish Airlines Inc. 
Office of Media Relations 
General Management Building 
34149, Yesilköy-Istanbul 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Istanbul, 12th March 2019 

 

 

 
 
About TK’ operations with B737 MAX type aircrafts  
 
 
Turkish Airlines has stopped its operations that conducted with 12 B737 MAX type 
passenger aircrafts located in its fleet, until further notice.  
 
Concerning decision will start to be applied as from 13 March 2019. 
 
 
 
 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Turkish Airlines Inc. 
Media Relations 
 


